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To Whom It May Concern      17th July 2024 

 

Dear Parliamentary select committee members, 

 

We are making this submission today regarding the proposed sale of Rosehill Racecourse. 

The jockey group are neither for nor against the sale. 

Our focus and priority is maintaining world’s best racing in Sydney, which encompasses 

having, as an absolute minimum, two excellent racetracks than can hold regular Saturday 

racing on best racing surfaces. 

The Australian Turf Club assures us that either an upgraded Warwick Farm, or a new track 

at an alternative site such as Homebush, will fill the void left by Rosehill. 

The funds generated, should the Rosehill sale proceed, will provide the ATC with resources 

to upgrade or build a second Sydney racetrack to compliment Randwick 

  

Kind Regards, 

 

Tony Crisafi 

Chief Executive 

NSW Jockeys Association 

        




